[bookmark: _GoBack]To whom it may concern, 

	I am thrilled to write this letter of reference for Ms. Katie Wilson. My name is Caitlin Burns and I am a Grade One teacher with the Halton District School Board. I had the pleasure of welcoming Katie to volunteer in my classroom both when I taught FDK from May - June 2016 and in my Grade One class from May - June 2017. 
	Katie has an enthusiastic personality and is dedicated to working with young children. I was continuously impressed by the knowledge she has about how to help struggling learners find success. During her time volunteering she worked diligently with students who required support to complete research projects involving a lot of writing. She sat with each child individually and coached them along to complete their projects. She also found clever ways to help them either by assisting them with technology or to use classroom tools to help with writing. 
	Katie is very professional, always arriving on time and prepared to help in any way she could. She would often spend nutrition breaks helping with my prep work or supporting the office staff with any task asked of her. 
	I am highly confident that Katie would make a wonderful addition to your Teacher Candidate program and I wish her all the best. 

	Feel free to contact me at burnsca@hdsb.ca should you require any further information or comments.  

Regards, 

Caitlin Burns OCT
Grade One
Boyne Public School 
Halton District School Board

	
